
Dietz, Sidney 

6/27/2011 3:14:09 PM 

pzs@cpuc.ca.gov (pzs@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Si'd contact information

Pearlie -

Thanks for talking to me about the changes we'd like to make to the Winter Gas Savings Program - we 
are hoping to make the year-to-year comparison a bit more precise. When you see the AL, let me know 
if you have any concerns or suggestions. Also, we are meeting with Eugene Cadenasso and Richard 
Myers on Thursday at 1100a to discuss this a bit with them before filing.

Thanks again!

yours,

sid

415/973-5921
sbd4@pge.com
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